

भारतीय विद्यालय शिक्षा बोर्ड मण्डल

Council of Boards of School Education in India

6H BigJo's Tower, A-8 Netaji Subhash Place, Ring Road, Delhi-110034

Mrs. Asano Sekhose President

M.C. Sharma General Secretary Off.: (011) 27351264

Dated Kohima, the 2nd December 2023

Dear Sir,

I would like to express my sincere thanks and appreciation to you and your esteemed Board for making all arrangements and hospitality in hosting the 52nd Annual Conference of Council of Boards of School Education in India (COBSE) at Gangtok.

It was an enriching experience and it gave us the opportunity to learn from one another as COBSE family. I believe all the delegates have immensely benefitted from the deliberations of the conference, technical session and the group discussions. The proceedings of the conference have enlightened us to promote skill education and the role of the Boards in the implementation of NEP 2020.

The Gangtok Conference was one of the best which I have attended in recent times. We have really enjoyed our stay in Gangtok.

Thank you very much for your excellent hospitality.

With Regards

(Asano Sekhose)
President, COBSE &
Chairperson, NBSE

Dr. Kuldeep AgarwalChairperson,
Board of Open Schooling & Skill Education, Sikkim,

Telefax: 011-27353351 E-mail: cobseindia@gmail.com Website: www.cobse.in